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11 April 2012 
 
 

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 

PaperlinX Limited advises that its Chief Financial Officer, Mr Tony 
Kennedy, has given notice that he intends to retire from PaperlinX on 
30th June 2012 after 22 years of service.  A search for a successor is 
currently underway.  
 
 

For further information, please contact: 

James Orr  
Executive General Manager 
Corporate Affairs 
PaperlinX Limited 
Telephone : +61 (3) 9764 7319  
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PaperlinX Limited 
ABN 70 005 146 350 
7 Dalmore Drive 
Scoresby, Victoria 3179 
Australia 
Tel: +61 3 9764 7300 
Fax: +61 3 9730 9741 


